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Have your say to help education research
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In 2021, we commissioned the University of Exeter’s Schools of Law and

Business to carry out research looking at certain aspects of professional

education experiences. This research is being led by Professor Greta

Bosch and should increase understanding for us and training providers

alike.

As part of the research, the University of Exeter is looking for individuals

who have completed the Legal Practice Course (LPC) recently to fill out

an online survey [https://exeterssis.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_74aKQQLufVCFtoW]

and share their experiences and viewpoints.

This is a great opportunity for you to have your say and contribute to

potential support for students, and about the barriers and opportunities

for students. The survey will take 25-30 minutes to complete.

Go to the survey [https://exeterssis.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_74aKQQLufVCFtoW]

All responses analysed by the University of Exeter are completely

anonymous, the content of responses cannot be matched to individuals.
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